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Re: Superintendents Board Report

Updates

 After a two-week Covid pause in the session the legislature is back and moving quickly 
on legislation. We are watching closely the progress on the education funding bills and 
the potential impact for the district. A number of “interesting” bills have either been 
defeated or are being held in committees based on a decision of the committee chair. The 
legislative delay definitely shortens our window for having the budget ready for our June 
board meeting and getting ready for a May budget workshop. 

 Last week we had a great board tour of the schools. The principals, staff and students did 
a fantastic job of representing what we want to be about. It’s always fun to see the staff 
and students in action. 


